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After months of bidding and waiting, Sunrise Construction Incorporated has been awarded a 4-month contract to the tune of $889,800.62 to complete the second phase of the Grenada Football Association’s (GFA) Administrative Building. 
The second phase will include the building of a third floor and is expected to commence as early as next week. This floor will comprise sleeping areas for teams in training and mobilization, rooms for referees, a meeting room, small kitchenette, bathrooms and toilets. 
Signing the agreements were Mr Cheney Joseph, Ken Martin Whiteman and as well as Mr Alvin Clouden, representatives from both GFA and Sunrise Construction Inc.
President of the GFA, Mr Cheney Joseph, commended Sunrise Construction Inc on winning the bid, as he stated that they are known for their quality work. 
Additionally, Mr Joseph made mention of the Fur Playing Field Bleachers Project, which is in the pipeline for the GFA. Without going into too much details, he shared that the project will see the building of bleachers to seat 2050 persons. “This is part of our development project relating to improving on infrastructure for the game.”



